
The mission of 
the Ohio PIRC 
is to empower 
all parents and 

families by 
providing 

information,
resources and

training to 
support children’s 

learning and
enhance the 

environments 
in which 

they grow.

What is the Ohio PIRC?

The Ohio Parent Information and Resource Center (PIRC) is your one-stop
resource center if you are a parent or guardian and want your child/student
to do well in every grade and get the best education possible. If you are
an educator or community member and want families to be strong partners
in meeting the challenges of the No Child Left Behind (NCLB) Act and
want to equip families with the right skills to support their children’s 
learning, Ohio PIRC can help you.

What does the Ohio PIRC do for you?

Ohio PIRC provides vital information and resources to support:

• Parental involvement 
• Educational success
• Family advocacy 
• Community collaboration

How is this accomplished?

• Parents as Teachers curriculum through Every Child Succeeds
• 24-Hour Parent “Info-Line” (1-888-OHPIRC9) through United Way 211
• Parent Leadership Institute through Parents for Public Schools 

of Greater Cincinnati
• Technology-based educational channels through Ohio PIRC

Web site: www.ohiopirc.org

Ohio PIRC Community Partners

• Every Child Succeeds                                                     
• Parents for Public Schools of Greater Cincinnati
• United Way 211

How can you contact
Ohio PIRC?

• Call our toll free
number: 
1-888-OHPIRC9 
(647-4729)
Available 24 hours 
a day, seven days 
a week!

• Visit our Web site: 
www.ohiopirc.org
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